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Conference of the  Birds
is  coming!

Be part of an exciting & unexpected community performance - 
an inclusive art-event that celebrates connectedness, First

Nations peoples & culture, & our natural world.

If you like to: create, dance, sing, perform, paint, organise things, sew, knit,
write poetry, learn fire performance skills, play music, build large scale

lanterns, or simply create things with like-minded people, then join us in
creating this new, innovative & fun outdoor community event:  

Conference  of the Birds.  
Workshops led by Internationally recognised cross-form artists 

Gilbert Douglas & Margie Mackay. Groups & individuals welcome -  we
can come to your space - or come to our safe-space workshops!

ALL AGE GROUPS, GENDERS, CULTURES & ABILITIES are
WELCOME  & no experience is necessary.  Participation is FREE

Conference of the Birds 
      will take place in Centenary Park Boolarra on the 25th May 2024.                                    

Expect the Unexpected!     

The  Valley of the Quest
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